From: Paul Beadman 
Sent: 13 July 2011 19:08
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Proposed Development at Cow Lane, Steeple Aston Ref: 11/00114/F and 11/00115/CAC
Dear Sirs,

I wish to lodge an objection to the proposed development of a residential complex at Cow Lane, Steeple Aston.

The grounds are as follows:

1. The proposed structure is totally disproportionate to all other residential buildings in the village, which is a conservation area. 
2. The design is completely out of step with the location and its surrounds, and would result in a permanent eyesore. 
3. Cow Lane often gets congested (I should know as I used to work in the building opposite, across Paines Hill), so the prospect of any increase in the volume of traffic there must be a cause of serious concern. 
4. There may well be adverse affects on the water course and also for existing wildlife. 
Yours faithfully,

Paul Beadman

Address:           Maple Lodge

                        Paines Hill

                        Steeple Aston

                        OX25 4SQ

              

 

